THE PROVISIONAL GOVERNMENT OF THE STATE OF THE FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF WEST PAPUA
OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER
JI. Tanjung Ria 1V. No.10 Base G, Jayapura the State Capital of West Papua
Mobile :+6281287933299, E-mail:yoabsyatfle@gmail.com, Twitter: @yoabsyatfle4

22 April 2020
Subject: Congratulation Letter from West Papua

His Excellency

Mr. Bob Loughman elected Prime Minister of Vanuatu
Prime Minister’s Office

PO Box 9053

City: Port Vila, Island Efate

Dear Mr. Bob:

I am on behalf of Papuans People, we would like to express our big congratulation to Mr.
Bob Loughman newly elected Prime Minister of Vanuatu on 20 April 2020 in Port Vila,
Vanuatu.

Vanuatu is strongest and firm support independence of West Papua until present date.
Our application for membership had put on the agenda of the Pacific Islands forum in
2015 and ACP in 2019. We are seeking for political recognition from member countries
of the United Nations include Vanuatu government. We had formed and made public
announcement of the formation of the provisional government with 10 Provinces, 89
Regencies and 10 Municipalities. We are running the provisional government throughout
the entire land of West Papua now.

Sl= REP% Yours Sincerely,

"‘{%‘s 930?
NSRS Rroab Syatfle

Prime Minister
Head of the Provisional Government




